
Thurs April 25 

10:00am Synod Endow-
ment Committee meet-
ing 
Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 

7:30pm AA meeting 

8:00pm Zumba 

 
Friday April 26 

7:00pm FLW 
7:00pm FLW Basketball 

 
Sat April 27 

Noon Open Library at 
La Casita 

5:00pm Private Party 

 
Sun April 28 

9:30am Worship with 
Guest Pastor Wally 
Gustav 
10:45am Sunday School 
11:00am Coffee and 
Conversation 

4:00pm FLW 

 
Mon April 29 

5:30PM Basketball 

7:00pm Thorsmen 

8:00pm Zumba 
 
Tues April 30 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 

6:30pm Festival Chorale 

6:30pm FLW 

 
Wed May 1 
9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 

 

11:00am Pastors Study 
Group 

6:00pm Bell Choir 

7:00pm Vocal Choir 

8:00pm Zumba 
 

Thurs May 2 

Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible Study 
1:00pm Prayer Shawl 
Committee 
7:30 AA Meeting 
 

Friday May 3 

7:00pm FLW 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 
 

Sun May 5 

9:30am 

10:45am Sunday School 
11:00am Congregational 
meeting 

2:00 FLY Youth Group 
4:00pm FLW 

 
Mon May 6 

5:30pm Basketball 

7:00pm Thorsmen 

 
Tues May 7 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
Noon Faith in Action & 
La Casita meeting 
6:30pm Festival Chorale 

7:00pm FLW 

 
Wed May 8 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00 Open Library at 
La Casita 

6:00pm Bell Choir 
7:00pm Vocal Choir 

Events this Week and Beyond! 

UPCOMING FLY EVENTS 

Sunday, May 5 

2:00pm—4:30pm 

Join us for a Cinco de Mayo 

Celebration and a city-wide 

scavenger hunt! 

 

 

 

 

We’ll also be celebrating our 

graduating Seniors that day! 

Saturday, June 22 

10:00am—5:00pm 

Hike to Three Pools! 

Meet at St. Mark Lutheran 

Church at 10am with a lunch, 

towels and $$ for ice cream! 

 

 



Sunday Servants 4-28-19 

Worship Assistant: 

Loran Sell 

Lector: 
Chris Goodman 

Communion Assistant: 

Chris Goodman 
 

May Ushers: 

Steve & Naomi Tweet 
 

Sunday Servants 5-5-19 
Worship Assistant: 

Carolyn Ford 

Lector: 

Sheila Clausen 

Communion Assistant: 
Sheila Clausen 

 
May Altar Care: 

Chris Goodman and 

Margo Jensen 

Please put the May 5th Congregational 
meeting on your calendar and plan to 
attend!  We will be moving from the 

information stage of our last meeting into 
the action stage!  Your input and 

participation is vital to the future life of 
our congregation! 

Pastor Patricia will be out of town from 
Friday, April 26th through Monday, April 
29th.  Pastor Jim Bornzin will be on call for 
Pastoral care during that time.  He can be 
reached at 503/874-8618. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

May 18, 2019 

Oregon Synod Regional Confer-
ence at Grace Lutheran Church in 

Corvallis.   

Resurrection greetings!  As we 
greet the world with Easter hope, 
let’s talk about reengaging in our 

collective work around phase 
two.  It’s time move forward 

again! 

The planned next step for the 
Willamette Valley area is meeting 

May 18th, 9:00-12:00.    

The Finance Committee has decided to 

generate quarterly contribution state-

ments since we are using a new pro-

gram to track Holy Cross Contributions.   

The statements will be available in the 

narthex after our Sunday Service.  

Please pick yours up and check to make 

sure it is the same as your calculations.  

If there is a discrepancy, please contact 

Peggy Sell, Financial Secretary.  State-

ments will be available in the Church 

office for the next few weeks.  Thank 

you for your support and input! 

Love Shows Up! 

Thanks be to God for the amazing celebra-
tions we had on Easter Sunday, April 21st at 
Holy Cross. We had a large attend-
ance,  with many young people (Pastor P 
and Natalie handed out 35 sticker sheets to 
kids!). Thank you to all who worked on the 
worship space, who participated in worship 
as assistants, and the amazing Vocal Choir 
and Bell Choir. We also had meaningful Holy 
Week Worship on Maundy Thursday and 
Good Friday here at Holy Cross. And of 
course, Janet Burdick in the office worked 
diligently for weeks to bring those events to 
fruition. Please accept my personal thanks, 
to each of you who participated in making 
Holy Week wonderful, and also Thank you 
to those who worshipped and prayed with 
us as visitors!  Read about more of the Holy 
Week adventures in my blog on 
www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org   

Bless you, Pastor P+ 

http://www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org

